

Newsletter of the Idaho Chapter of the WILDLIFE SOCIETY

Number 6, February, 1966

New Officers Elected

The newly elected officers of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society are:

> President: Vice President:

Paul Dalke Donald Klebenow

Secretary-Treasurer: Elmer Norberg

Twenty-one ballots were cast. Thirteen voted for a joint meeting of the Chapter with the Idaho Academy of Science on April 29-30, 1966 at Moscow. Four expressed no opinion; two were not in favor.

* * * *

It has been a pleasure being your Secretary-Treasurer during the past two years. We have the makings of a justifiable, profitable, and responsible and responding chapter. I hope, you will support and encourage, with me, the Society through our Chapter and its new officers.

I will deliver chapter records to Mr. Norberg on February We have a closing balance of \$54.50.

> Robert H. Gilesp. Robert H. Giles, Jr. Secretary Treasurer